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Sunday School starts September 9 
Our education year begins September 9, with a 
Parent Meeting and Children’s Sunday School 
orientation beginning at 9:00 am. All students 
and parents are invited to the Dining Room at 
9:00 am for donuts and orientation. Then  
students and parents will be dismissed to  
classrooms to meet teachers. Sunday school reg-
istration forms are available in the church office or online. See 
page 5 for our Sunday morning schedule.  

 

Confirmation is coming this fall. Pastor Steve is asking the  

parents and students who wish to participate in the confirmation 
class this year to meet with him on Sunday, September 9, 2018, 
at 9 a.m. in the Dining Room when we kick off Sunday school 
for the year at Tipton First UMC. 
Confirmands must be at least in the 6th grade or 11 years old. We 
are inviting those students and their parents who started but did 
not complete the class last year and those who are eligible and 

want to begin this year to please attend this meeting. We will  
discuss the course, the time commitment, and when it is best for 
us to meet. Hope to see you then. 

Souper Bazaar Sunday 
Calling all crafters, woodworkers, bakers, 
knitters, crocheters and others who just 
have unique items that they would like to 
donate to the soup day auction. On Sunday, 
October 14 we will once again be having 
our annual soup lunch AND second annual 
auction.  

If you have gently used or even antiques you think others would 
be interested in, please consider donating them to this great 
cause. Word has it that we might even be auctioning off the  
services of some of our young people. All proceeds from this  
sale will go to mission projects. Please no clothing. 

Right after worship service we will be serving a soup lunch in the 
dining room. We also encourage everyone to bring their favorite 
soup recipe to share. The auction will follow promptly at 12:00 
pm. 

Watch for more information coming soon. 
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Between Sundays 

It is very appropriate that the pastor’s column is called 
“Between Sundays.” A lot goes on in the life of a local 
congregation and the church “Between Sundays.”  
“Between Sundays” we are called to live at being  
the church. We are called to be present through our  
prayers, our presence, our gifts, our service, and our 
witness. We speak those words when we take our 
membership vows as United Methodists. Sometimes 
we may forget a couple of them and possibly ignore 
one or two more. Yet we are called – not by me, not 
by the church, but by Christ.  

As we look forward to starting anew this September 
(once the public schools are back in session), we are 
looking forward to seeing all of you who have been 
gone for the summer to return to “First Church”  
Tipton. The “official” kick-off for Sunday School  
for all ages is Sunday, September 9th.  

It is also when Kelley and I are looking forward to 
meeting those of you who have not been able to make 
one of the various meet-and-greet sessions we have 
attended over the summer. We plan to carry them on 
into the fall in hopes of getting to meet the other 400 
(give or take) of you who we have not had the pleasure 
of meeting. 

For those who were enrolled in confirmation last year 
and didn’t complete it, get ready. We are going to hold 
a meeting to outline resuming (or starting out fresh) 
with confirmation classes. This will be for old and 
new confirmands and their parents. Watch for the date 
and time in your email, mailbox, and in the church 
bulletin. 

We all enjoy coming to church otherwise we would 
not show up at all. Each of us has our reasons for  
coming to church. They may be varied, but they also 
have to do with worshipping our God, Father, Son, 
and Spirit. Yet, just as it “takes a community to raise a 
child,” it takes “the church” to do church. It takes “the 
church” – the people – to do church. From singing in 
the choir or the Xn Chaos band, to working the video 
system, to playing the organ or piano, to greeting  
people at the door or ushering them to their seats, to 
being the liturgist or acolytes, to teaching a class or 
caring for the young ones during worship, it takes  
“the church” so we can do church. 

If you are reading this and saying, “Okay, here it 
comes. He’s going to ask us to volunteer,” you are  
absolutely right! Each of us has been gifted with a  
talent and graced with the ability to perform that  
talent. Won’t you put your talents to work for the 
Lord. It doesn’t have to be every Sunday, maybe once 
a month or even once a quarter. How about ushering 
or greeting, or reading scripture in worship? How 
about doing a children’s lesson (approved by Pastor 
Steve or Melinda Stonebraker) or watching the young 
children during worship (we should have two in the 
nursery to comply with Safe Sanctuaries)? Join up 
with someone else and host the coffee and fellowship 
time after worship. Volunteer to teach Sunday School 
for the next nine months or let the Leadership Devel-
opment (Nominations) Team know of your interest in 
serving on one of the church committees.  

Put your talents and energies to work for the Lord. In 
the next few weeks we will be looking to fill several 
volunteer positions, so we can do church. Let’s all join 
in and be “the church” doing church. 

Finally, I have been asked about leading, teaching, or 
suggesting studies for our Growth and Impact Groups. 
There are a few studies I would like to see us do as a 
group. I will also be looking at teaching a study or two 
beginning in the fall. Watch for further announcements 
in our newsletter, bulletin, or on Facebook. If you feel 
the need to just do it NOW, call Greg in the office and 
have him add your name to his list of volunteers.  

This is an exciting time for us, church. Let the  
excitement grow! 

Until next month, Shalom*. 

Pastor Steve 

 

*Shalom is used as a salutation meaning “peace.”  
Shalom is a deep peace from God. 
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 Mission Market 
The Mission Market is still accepting produce.  If you 
have extra fall produce you’d like to donate, please 
bring it to the church breezeway. Any FREEWILL 
DONATIONS given for the fruits and vegetables will 
go to mission projects. Thanks! 

God’s Work, Our Hands! That’s What We’re Here For! 
The city of Marshalltown its residents have begun moving into the recovery 
and rebuilding process. Hope UM Church is still a hub for donations, and we 
have an updated list for you. 

If you are going to drop off donations, you MUST call ahead to the church and 
set up an apointment. Please call (641) 752-5104. 

Items needed are as follows: 

 NEW bedding and NEW sheets (especially twin and double) 

 NEW bath and kitchen towels 

 NEW bed pillows 

 Large plastic totes with lids 

 Laundry soap 

 Toilet paper 

 Paper towels 

Again, please make sure you are bringing NEW items and call the church to 
set an appointment for drop off. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Pastor Catie Newman 
IAUMC Disaster Response Coordinator 
712-899-4067  phone or text 
disaster.response@iaumc.org 

YOU CAN HELP! 

PRAY for those affected, those in shelter, those responding. 

DONATE a financial gift to IAUMC Special Advance #223 

GET TRAINED AND GET A TEAM TOGETHER so that when the time is 
right you can go and help. ERT and UMVIM Training will help to prepare  
you for volunteering.  Contact Catie Newman to schedule a training.  
disaster.response@iaumc.org   

VOLUNTEER: Each community is working on a system to connect volunteers 
with those who need help, as soon as that information is available we will post 
it.   

PLEASE DO NOT SIMPLY SHOW UP. It is best to have a plan in advance 
and know where you will be helping. You can also contact one of the churches 
in the communities affected and volunteer directly with them.   

 

 
 

 

Missions 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Saturday, Sept. 8 

Saturday, Sept. 22 

Saturday, Sept. 29 

11:00 am till noon 

 
Faith is for that which lies 

on the other side of reason. 

Faith is what makes life 

bearable, with all its  

tragedies and ambiguities 

and sudden, startling joys.  
— Madeleine L'Engle  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HACAP Mobile Food Truck 
Friday, Sept. 7 
3:30 - 4:30 pm  

Tipton United Methodist Church     

Questions?  
Call the HACAP Food Reservoir 

(319) 393-7811 or  
Church office (563) 886-2331  

Income Eligibility  
Guidelines Apply 

www.hacap.org 

**Tipton UMC  
is collecting these items  

in the sanctuary** 

mailto:disaster.response@iaumc.org
mailto:disaster.response@iaumc.org
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Servant Ministry 

All Church (Charge) Conference 
The annual business meeting of the church, open to all who attend and/or call 
Tipton First United Methodist Church their church home, will be on Sunday, 
November 11, 2018, 11:30 a.m., in the dining room. 

District Superintendent Kiboko will be presiding (and preaching in worship 
that morning). Please plan to attend and participate in this annual event in the 
life of this congregation.  

Africa University Mission 
Imagine being able to change someone’s life with good education. Imagine 
being a part of peace making by sponsoring a student to go to Africa  
University. Imagine giving hope to a family by allowing one to get good  
education. The mission of Africa University is to provide quality education 
within a Pan-African context through which persons can acquire general and 
professional knowledge and skills, grow in spiritual maturity, develop sound 
moral values, ethics and leadership qualities. It costs about $7,000.00/year to 
sponsor a student to go to Africa University in Zimbabwe. This includes  
tuition, room & board. 

These are three names of students from the Democratic Republic of the  
Congo who are currently enrolled at Africa University. They need your help.  
I am inviting each church to donate a minimum of $300/year to sponsor a  
student. Make sure that you put on the Memo the name of the student you are 
sponsoring.  (Note:  FUMC Tipton has donated to each student.  The more we 
gather, the more we will send) 

Please let us know the name of the student you have chosen before you send 
your check to Nashville. This is how we will be keeping track of sponsors. 

1. Ilunga Mumba Chancelle 

2. Kapend Kabwang Lumiere 

3.  Kazadi K. Samuel  

Please write your check payable to Africa University 

Physical Address: 1001 19th Avenue South, Nashville, TN 37212 

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 340007, Nashville, TN 37203 

Thank you, 
Kiboko 

Ingathering Kits 

The Thanksgiving Ingathering will be held on Saturday, November 3 in  

Mount Pleasant. The dedication of Ingathering Kits will occur during  

worship on Sunday, October 28.  

If you would like to put together a kit please check out the lists on the 

UMCOR site as some of these have been updated from the previous years 

lists. That site is www.umcor.org/UMCOR/Relief-Supplies. 

 Thanks! 

www.tiptonumc.org 

Can’t Make Worship?  

Visit the Website. 
Weekly Sermons and Bulletins are 
posted at tiptonumc.org. If you miss 
worship, catch up at the website  
tiptonumc.org. If you want to give 
online, that is available at the  
website too. 

 

 

Let the peace of 
Christ rule in your 
hearts, since as  
members of one  
body you were  

called to peace.  

And be thankful.  

—Colossians 3:15  

 

 

Give Online 
Who: Anyone wanting to give who 
has a bank account, credit card, or 
debit card. 
What: Give securely online as a  
one-time payment or automatically 
recurring payment. 
When: Anytime, and especially 
when you’ll be gone for vacation, 
family events, athletic tournaments, 
etc. 
Why: Why use online? It is simple, 
convenient, no checks to write, can 
be one-time or automatically 
recurring; Why give? Financial  
stewardship is a spiritual discipline, 
partnering with others to do God’s 
work in the world. 
Where: http://www.tiptonumc.org 
How: Click the Give Now button, 
setup an account, and submit your 
gift. 

http://www.umcor.org/UMCOR/Relief-Supplies
tiptonumc.org
http://www.tiptonumc.org
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Children are learning - help them learn in  

Sunday School 
Our children are always learning. They may not always be learning what we 
want them to learn, but they are learning. It is a responsibility of the church  
to lead children toward Jesus Christ and provide a place to learn and practice 
being Christ-followers. Sunday School is one way we provide space for  
learning.  

 

We still have space for additional adults and youth to be teachers, substitute 
teachers, co-teachers, and helpers. Curriculum, training and  
materials are all provided and support will be available each Sunday morning 
(see Melinda Stonebraker). Qualified individuals must possess the desire to 
show love and care to children, be available Sunday mornings from ~  
9:00–10:00, and those teaching will need ~2 hours before 9:00 am on Sunday 
mornings to prepare.  

 

Few of us, when asked, “What do you remember from Sunday School?” would 
reply that we remember a specific curriculum, some may remember a song or 
story, but most of us remember an adult, or a near-adult that cared for us and 
taught us to be like Jesus. Please prayerfully  
consider if God may be asking you to one a child will remember in years to 
come. If you want to say yes or maybe, contact Melinda at 886-2331 or  
discipleship@tiptonumc.org. 
 

High School GIG  #WeAreAwesome 
That’s right – it’s time for a GIG for First UMC high schoolers! In case you 
don’t know, a GIG is a Growth and Impact Group – a small group providing 
support and accountability for spiritual growth. 

When? Sunday morning during the Sunday School hour (9:00–10:00 am) and 
other times via social  
media. 

Where? When we gather together in person, we’ll meet in the Dining Room.  

What will be studying? Whatever YOU want to talk about! If you see a 
video during the week, or read a blog that raises some questions, or just want 
to talk about your favorite song or music video, we’ll use that to spark a dis-
cussion about how these things can shape our faith journey. If you have video 
(or other content) you’d like to share with the GIG, post on our chosen social 
media platform by the Thursday before we gather so everyone has a chance to 
see it and think about it. We’ll use social media so those who can’t make it to 
our gatherings can stay in touch with the GIG.  

The High School GIG is being guided by Abby Cummins-VanScoy and Brian 
Heil. Join us for our first gathering on Sunday, September 9. We’ll discuss and 
choose our social media platform and think about when and how often we’ll 
gather together.  

 

 

 
 

 
 www.tiptonumc.org 

Sunday Schedule  
8:00 am – Prayer, meet in the  

Gathering Place  

8:30 – 9:00 am  
Choir Kids, Sanctuary 

9:00 – 9:50 am  

Sunday school and GIGS* 
9:50 – 10:00 am – Fellowship 

Snacks, Gathering Place 

10:00 – 11:15 am Worship 
11:15 am – Fellowship Coffee  

*Classes and GIGs are located  
in various places throughout the 
building. Children, Preschool– 
6th grade meet in the Sanctuary for 
opening and then go to their class-
rooms in the Education Wing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Providing Quality Education 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This summer I had the opportunity  
to march with the Colt Cadets Drum 
and Bugle Corps. We traveled all 
over the Midwest sleeping on gym 
floors, eating meals in parking lots, 
rehearsing for 6 plus hours a day and 
competing against other corps in 
over 20 shows and numerous  
parades. This has been an amazing 
experience and I couldn’t have done 
it without the prayers and support 
from all my friends and family in the 
church.  

Thank you so much! 
Alec Heil 

Faith Formation 

mailto:discipleship@tiptonumc.org
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Children & Youth News 

 

You Could Be An Acolyte 
2nd–6th grade students are invited to 
serve as Acolytes (candle lighters) 
during worship. If your child is  
interested, please contact Kim  
Walter, kwalter@illinoisalumni.org, 
or the church office 563-886-2331. 
In order to become an acolyte,  
children must attend training. On the 
day of training, Melinda will go to 
the Elementary and then Middle 
School at the end of the school day. 
Melinda and students will walk to 
the church, have a snack, Bible 
Study, and then practice lighting 
candles. Training will conclude at 
5:00 pm. This training is intended 
for 2nd graders and any other 3rd – 
6th graders who want to acolyte but 
have not yet received the training.  

If your child wants to be trained to 
be an acolyte, please contact 
Melinda or Kim Walter and a date 
that works for all will be set. 

 

 

Ah, Sovereign LORD, you 

have made the heavens 

and the earth by your 

great power and  

outstretched arm.  

Nothing  
is too hard for you.  

–Jeremiah 32:17 

 

 

Choir Kids Starting Sept. 9 
This is an open invitation for all kids in grades K–6, who like to sing, to be a 
part of Choir Kids. 

We rehearse on Sunday mornings at 8:30, before the start of Sunday School.  
We perform for worship on the 2nd and 4th Sundays of the month, Sept. thru 
May, and yes, we will sing for church on our first Sunday back, Sept. 9th!   If 
you would like more information, please contact me at 319-430-6172. I am 
excited to get the year started and I know our congregation is looking forward 
to hearing the kids sing!!  

Denise Cartwright 

Youth Group begins September 5 – Now Weekly! 
Students and Parents, add Youth Group to your schedules every Wednesday 
evening this school year, except during Christmas and Spring breaks.  

Here is the new format: Youth Group is 6:00–7:30 pm. The first  
half hour will be dinner together. During the 6:30–7:30 hour we will worship  
together on 1st/3rd Wednesdays at Calvary Four Square; and we will have 
small group teaching and sharing on 2nd/4th Wednesdays. 2nd/4th Wednesday 
will be similar in format to last year. For fun and fellowship, the youth are 
invited to come early or stay late. (Supervision will be provided an hour be-
fore and an hour after youth group or from 5:00–8:30 pm.) Registration 
forms will be emailed by early September or are available in the church of-
fice. If you do not already receive Youth Group emails, please contact 
Melinda (discipleship@tiptonumc.org) to be added to the email list. 

Youth service opportunities: Several opportunities are available for 
youth to lead at Youth Group. If you are interested in singing or playing in the 
worship band, or would like to be part of a dance team for worship, or are  
interested in creating short videos, or would like to help create activities for 
teaching time, or want to study the Bible or pray, these opportunities, and 
more, will be available during the hour before and after youth group. It will 
also be a time to play and be together. 

Adult help is needed: We need caring adults (and younger siblings 
are welcome too!) to prepare and serve food for youth group. The menu will 
be planned for you. We would like 5 teams, one for each week of the month, 
plus one for the 5th Wednesday, which is once per quarter, so one team for the 
1st Wednesday each month, one for the 2nd Wednesday, etc. If you are able to 
help prepare and serve supper, contact Melinda and tell her which week(s) 
you are available. 

Week Number Location Format 
1st/3rd Wednesday Calvary Four Square Worship, Teaching, Fun
 North of Walmart 

2nd/4th Wednesday Tiption UMC Teaching, Sharing, Fun 

5th Wednesday TBD—Mission/ Mission/Community Event 
 Community Activities 
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1 – Rosalyn Hill, Kim Kreinbring, Al & Teri Baird  
2 – Kirk Lieser 
3 – Connie Voss, Rich & Karen Zobel  
4 – Rick & Pat Christensen, Ryan & Melinda  

Stonebraker 
5 – Bonnie Butler, Keaton Dewulf 
6 – Jerry & Sylvia Ferguson, Phil & Patti Seydel, 

Jason & Michelle Smith 
8 – Lori Seebers, Stuart & Sharon Clark  
9 – Ethan Houstman, Nancy Wood 
11 – Nigel Crock, Bruce Graff, Mary Jo Heil, Russell 

Hoffman, James & Elisabeth Gardner  
12 – Sandy Childs, Bob Holets, Nick & Steph Behne  
13 – Alek Comstock, Jany Dewulf, Ruby Harper, 

Thomas Hembry 
14 – Becky Fetterman, Deborah Lowry, Nick Ohrt, 

Jason Walter 
15 – Karen Anderson, Merlyn Beckler 
16 – Denise Cartwright 
17 – David Beers, Dawn Davis, Austen Gardner, 

Kent Hoffman, Pam Spear 
18 – Penelope Nissen, Elizabeth Voss 
19 – Erma Lyle, Justin Marchik, Jason Paustian, 

Alex Anderson, Glenn L. & Diane Eaton 
20 – Doug Boldt, Barb Cawiezell, Will Williams 
21 – Brian & Mary Jo Heil  
22 – Nick Behne 
23 – Carrie Glick, Leslie Timmerman  
24 – Amelia Bormann, Diane Chambliss 
25 – Garrett Nau, Jack & Denise Cartwright  
27 – Joel Miller, Adrianna Paul, Kevin Anderson 
 Jennifer Wiskus-Rausch 
29 – Randy Bormann, Michael Puffer, Carolyn 

Wood 
30 – Alice Ann Gallagher, Haley Miller, Vivian 

Shontz, Maggie Trueblood 

(Please contact the church office for additions and/or corrections.) 

 

 

 

 

Here are the sermon titles and scripture reference for 
the month of September (subject to change): 

Sept. 2: Doing the Word (James 1:12–27) 

Sept. 9: The Healer at Work (Mark 7:24–37) 
 This service will include Holy Communion 

Sept. 16: A Question of Calling (Mark 8:27–38) 

Sept. 23: Coming in First Place Last (Mark 9:30–37) 

Sept. 30: A Follower Who Doesn’t Follow  
 (Mark 9:38–50) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Healing: Eldon Beers, Nick Brown, Dolores Cross 
(Kim’s mom), Glenn Eaton, Betty Elijah, Jerry Fergu-
son, Bob Gould, Sylvia Gould, Ted Licht,  
Erma Lyle, Half-brother and Nephew of Deb Lowry, 
Lynn McIntosh, Ken McKay, Jeff McKinney, Randy 
Nau, Mike Smith, Rex Idlewine. 

Prayers for those in Life Transitions: Pastor Jen-
ny, Pastor Steve Pudinski and his wife, Kelley, and 
this congregation, Alice Ann & Lisa Gallagher,  
Sylvia & Ken Gould, Mavis and Dennis O'Morrow, 
Rich & Karen Zobel 

Individuals & Families experiencing loss: 

In Treatment:  Ron Burroughs, Rodney Gliden 
(Kim Rogstad’s cousin), Linn Hannes, Clara Italiano, 
Lee McNeil (Kim Rogstad’s brother), Taylor Miller 
(Sherry Willey’s granddaughter), Mike Smith, Reba 
Williams 

Hospice/Palliative Care: Joe Cheshaeck (Gail 
Fleming’s brother-in-law), Bernice Eisele (Mike’s 
mother) @ St. Cloud, MN 

Armed Services: Thomas Brown (Seydel’s son-in-
law), Steve Eiler, Kyle Marchik, Kaitlyn McKinney, 
Corey & Alexa Ormsby, Mike Ploeger (McKinney’s 
nephew), Dave Russell   

 

  

Birthdays & Anniversaries 

www.tiptonumc.org 

Prayers 

We Hear God’s Word . . . 
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Liturgists – Coordinator Needed  
2 –  TBD 
9 –  Twyla Hein 
16 – Katie Rippentrop 
23 –  Denise Cartwright 
30 –  Ruel Wehde 

Power Point (run) Becky Young – Coordinator 
2 –  Renee Mente 
9 –  Carmen Hoffman 
16 – VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
23 –  Zoe Stonebraker 
30 –  Lea Stonebraker 

Fellowship Coffee Barb R. & Kim R.–Coordinator 
2 –  Denise Cartwright 
9 –  Joyce Slach 
16 – Crock Pot Challenge! 
23 –  Judy Ohrt, Nancy Burroughs 
30 –  VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

Greeters Becky Young – Coordinator 
2 –  Adam & Katie Rippentrop 
9 –  Alvin & Mary Wright 
16 – Will Williams family 
23 –  Bob & Ginny Cummins 
30 – Ryan & Melinda Stonebraker 

Nursery Office – Coordinator 
2 –  Kim Rogstad 
9 –  Cheryl Person 
16 – Kim Rogstad 
23 –  Kim Rogstad 
30 –  Kim Rogstad 

Ushers – Coordinator Needed 
2 –  Kris Clark, Ruel & Jan Wehde 
9 –  Judy Rouse, Mindy Williams, Bruce Wentzel 
16 – VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
23 –  VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
30 –  Ruel & Jan Wehde, Bruce Wentzel 

Communion Stewards Donna Gault – Coordinator 
9  – JoAnn Beers 
 

 

Acolytes Kim Walter – Coordinator 
9 –  VOLUNTEER NEEDED 
16 – VOLUNTEER NEEDED 
23 –  VOLUNTEER NEEDED 
30 – VOLUNTEER NEEDED 

 

 

 

 

July:  
Worship average attendance: 93 

Sunday School average attendance:  N/A 

Budget: 
General Fund $14,373.00  
Remodeling Fund $1,020.00  
Facility Use $300.00  
Upper Room $2.25  
Apportionments $115.00  
Leaving A Legacy $15.00  
Vacation Bible School $5.00  
Shared Blessings $10.00  
Missions $90.00  
Kitchen Fund $100.00  
Seminary Fund $5,000.00  
Copper Kettle $251.57  
Mission Work Trip $500.00  
Mission Market  $5.83  

Grand Total $21,787.65 

Aug (through Aug 27)  

Worship average attendance: 79 

Sunday School Average Attendance:  N/A 

Budget: 
General Fund  $11,846.12  
Remodeling Fund  $100.00  
Facility Use   $50.00 
Upper Room       $1.10 
Apportionments   $135.00  
Leaving A Legacy   $15.00  
Missions   $95.00  
Copper Kettle   $216.37 
Mission Market   $10.58 
African University   $155.00  
InGathering    $8.00 
Trustees -  
Income Garage Rent   $120.00  
Gifts In-Kind   $8,453.00 

Grand Total  $21,215.17 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

September Sunday Servants Presence & Gifts 
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September Calendar 

 

Tuesday, Sep 4  

 GIG 1:00 pm 

 

Wednesday, Sep 5 

 GIG 6:30 pm 

 SPRC Meeting 

 Youth Group 6:00 pm 

 

Thursday, Sep 6 

 Communion @ Cedar  

Manor 9:30 am 

 GIG 10:00 am 

 Chaos Rehearsal 6:30 pm 

 

Friday, Sep 7 

 Mobile Food Pantry  

3:30-4:30 pm 

 

Saturday, Sep 8 

 Shared Blessing 11:00 am 

 

 

Sunday, Sep 9 

 Dominoes 6:00 pm 

 

Monday, Sep 10 

 Girl Scouts Leader Meeting 

6:45 pm 

 6:45 pm Missions Meeting 

 

Tuesday, Sep 11 

 GIG 1:00 pm 

 

Wednesday, Sep 12 

 Bible Study 1:30 pm 

 Youth Group 6:00–7:30 pm 

 

Thursday, Sep 13 

 GIG 10:00am 

 Chaos 6:30 pm 

 

Monday, Sep 17 

 Circle of Friends 3:00 pm 

 

Tuesday, Sep 18 

 GIG 1:00 pm 

 Leadership Council 6:45 pm 

 

Wednesday, Sep 19 

 NEWSLETTER DEADLINE 

 GIG 6:30 pm 

 Youth Group 6:00–7:30 pm 

 

Thursday, Sep 20 

 GIG 10:00am 

 Chaos Rehearsal 6:30 pm 

 Trustees Meeting 6:30 pm 

 

Saturday, Sep 22 

 Shared Blessing 11:00 am 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday, Sep 25 

 GIG 1:00 pm 

 Prairie Hills Worship  

2:00 pm 

 

Wednesday, Sep 26 

 Holy Folders 8:00 am 

 Bible Study 1:30 pm 

 GIG 6:30pm 

 Youth Group 6:00–7:30 pm 

 

Thursday, Sep 27 

 GIG 10:00 am 

 Chaos Rehearsal 6:30 pm 

 

Saturday, Sep 29 

 Shared Blessing 11:00 am 

 

 

Every Sunday 

8:00 am Prayer 

8:30–9:00 am Choir 

Kids Practice 

9:00 am to 9:50 am 

Children’s Sunday 

School and Adult 

GIGs 

9:50–10:00 am  

Fellowship in the 

Gathering Place 

10:00–11:15 am 

Worship 

11:15 am Fellowship  

11:45 am–1:30 pm 

Meetings, Classes 

and GIGs 
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change service requested 

Mission Statement: 
 Tipton First United Methodist Church  

“To make disciples of Jesus Christ for the transformation of the world.” 

Sept. 5 — Youth Group 

Sept. 7  — HACAP Mobile Food Pantry 

Sept. 8 — Shared Blessings 

Sept. 9 — First Day of Sunday School     
 Dominoes 

Sept. 12 — Youth Group 

Sept. 17 — Circle of Friends 

Sept. 19 — Newsletter Deadline 

  Youth Group 

Sept. 22 — Shared Blessings 

Sept. 26 — Holy Folders 

  Youth Group 

Sept. 29 — Shared Blessings 

September Events 


